
                                                                                                                                              

                                                                                                                                                               18.03.19 

 

NOTICE 
 

THE COLLEGE WILL REMAIN 
CLOSED FROM 20th TO 22nd MARCH 
2019 ON THE OCCASION OF HOLI.  
 

WISHING EVERYONE A VERY HAPPY 
HOLI 

 

 

                                                                     
      
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


